
 

 

 
 

 
Important Notice to Music Diploma Candidates – 2020 
 

 
 
Please note that the new Performance Diplomas is now effective. 
 
 
Photocopies of Music 
Candidates must provide the examiner with a copy of any / all music they are 
performing. Failure to do so will result in mark deduction. 
 

Recital Timings 
Please carefully note the recital durations, as listed in the Music Performance 
Diploma syllabus from 2019 . 
 
Recital timings which fall less than 2 minutes of the minimum duration stipulated 
will result in a mark deduction, and in extreme cases, disqualification.  
 

Programme of the Performance and Programme Notes 
Candidates should present a printed programme of the works to be performed to 
the examiner. Candidates must list the individual timings of the pieces in the 
programme as well as the total time of the recital. Failure to do this may result in a 
mark deduction. 
Programme notes are now only required at FTCL level. 
 

Please refer to the diploma syllabus for further details. 
www.trinitycollege.com/performance-diplomas 
 

Please note that we are Trinity College London (formerly known as Trinity Guildhall) in any 
reference to the name of the exam board. 
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